
From: Socorro Velazquez
To: planningweb
Subject: Re: Adult residential facility in my neighborhood
Date: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 7:34:23 PM

Good after noon. I’m writing again in regards of Glom homes on permit 1246, 1245,1247. As
you see in the print that I’m sending. These people do not even have a state permit to be
running this place.  I hope that during this last month the planning commision has looked into
permits that this place is suppose to have. I am concerned for my family having one of these
places a few houses down from me. About 3 weeks ago my son had to stop one client of theirs
from going up our doorsteps. That just shows how much they watch their clients. I do not want
the bed quantity increased from 6 beds. Please look at their website. They are listing 10 and 12
beds on their websites still. Since your last meeting, they’ve ignored the fact that you said no
and they continue to advertise the same way. They are pretty much ignoring what you said.
What does this say about them? Please deny their request and PLEASE look and see they DO
NOT HAVE A PERMIT. They cannot even have 2 people in those houses without a permit.
Thank you for your time.

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Monday, November 2, 2020, 10:23 PM, Socorro Velazquez wrote:



Good evening. My name is Socorro Velazquez 
I live on 1232 Cavalaire Ct . I’ve been living here since 2005. We moved into a
beautiful neighborhood very quiet and peaceful, not to mention safe. These last
few years have become increasingly frustrating with all the UC students moving
into houses a couple of houses down.  Different people coming in and out of the
neighborhood. Noisy parties at night and the parking!!!! I cannot tell you when
the last time was that I’m able to park my car in front of my house. We currently
have a residential licensed  facility with young troubled youth girls  across the
street having their employees parking in front of my house, now we have
ANOTHER one a few houses down on our street  and according to what we have
looked up on Glom website where this housing is called Gods Live Outreach
Ministries they are housing mental health patients. From what we understand the
state allows up to six beds. By increasing to 12 beds on Cavalaire and 10 beds on
Lurs ct this will only increase traffic, and danger to children playin in our area,
less available parking, and these home have only been here for a short time and
now facility’s want increase of beds . We as home owners disapprove for our
safety and property value of our homes going down and lack of parking space.
Are you monitoring the employee to patient ratio? And who is monitoring this.
And are these patients having background checks with children living across the
street? Please do not approve their increase in bed capacity. Think if it was your
neighborhood how you would feel. This website is already listing 10 and 12 bed
capacity. Did they do this without your approval ( Planning Commision) if so why
do you even bother to send our letter to “some” residence, because not all
residence received them.  Please hear our voices. Thank you for your time. 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]


